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House Republican Leader Statement on December Economic and Revenue 

Forecast  

Salem, ORE. – Today, House Republican Leader Christine Drazan(R-Canby) released 

the following statement: 

“Today’s forecast shows that our state economy is stable, but this is not a reflection of 

reality for most Oregonians who have been impacted by these shutdowns. The most 

recent “freeze” will hurt Oregonians and business owners, and make an already tenuous 

recovery even harder for families.  

Now more than ever we must protect jobs, support business growth, manage our 

reserves and control spending to ensure a long-term recovery for all of Oregon.”  
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